
First week of Ordinary Time 
 

   14th January 2020 
Dear Parent 

 
Y5L Class Mass - Friday, 17th January – 9:15am. 
Please join Mr Campbell-Cave’s class for Mass on Friday morning …  All welcome. 
 

The God who Speaks to us…   

 

 
Beginning of School Day Access:    The school learning day begins at 8:45 – therefore, the 
bell goes at 8:43 and the gates are closed.  PLEASE be on time. 
 

Prospective parents for September 2020 – application deadline.  
Please note that if you wish to apply for a Reception place for September 2020, the 
Birmingham City Council form (online) and the St Mary’s Supplementary Information Form 
(from school office) must  be completed and submitted by tomorrow, Wednesday 15th January 
2020.  

  
Phonic Workshops – Reception Classes/Parents 
Please return the reply slips for these classes so that staff know who is/is not coming.  They 
are really important meetings for you as the first educators of your child and support your child 
at this very early stage of their learning.   
The workshops are taking place this week – each day between 2.30 – 15.00pm.  
The response has been a little disappointing so far, given the importance.  Please try to take 
this half hour to learn more about your child’s learning.  Thank you! 
 

Indian themed hot dinner menu – this Thursday 16th January.  
We are still waiting for reply slips for the themed menu. You may have paid for this 
but we still need the reply slip! Please send in tomorrow if you are opting for this dinner 
option.  

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 
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